April 10,2018

To: Yachats Planning Commission
From: Larry Lewis, City Planner

Re: Sign Ordinance Amendments

The Planning Commission will continue review of the draft sign ordinance amendment at the
April 17, 2018 Planning Commission Work Session. The draft ordinance dated March 13, 2018
is attached.
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